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Chairman, Haven Haynes, Jr. opened the December 20, 2021, Budget meeting at 5:25 PM.  Those 

present:   Haven Haynes, Jr., Alfred Buckley, Mark Bullard, Noreen Labrecque and Richard Thibeault.  

The first order of business was to sign Warrant 25A-21 in the amount of $6,553.41.   Noreen explained 

that the invoice for Blue Cross/Blue Shield was received late and the invoice is due prior to the next 

payroll.   The board reviewed and executed Warrant 25A-21.   

The board and Richard then proceeded to review and work on the Highway Budget.   Richard put in a 

request for a raise in pay on top of the regular COL raise that has been given each year.   The board will 

take under advisement.   

A discussion regarding plowing the school yard took place.  Mark has checked with several Highway 

Dept. and the majority stated that the school districts contract out their plowing and it is budgeted 

through the School Department.     The board will discuss this with the Canaan School District 

administrators.  

The Selectboard will meet on December 28th,2021, at 5:30PM to review the Sewer Budget with Operator 

April Busfield.   The board will also review salaries at that meeting.      

On a motion by Al and seconded by Mark, Chairman Haven Haynes, Jr. adjourned the December 20, 

2021, Budget Meeting at 7:12 PM.  


